
Email received 24 June 2015 

From: Pauline Sedgwick 

Subject: China FTA 

Dear Prime Minister and Committee Members 

The China FTA is NOT in the interests of most Australians, particularly the unemployed and job 

seekers who will not have access to the jobs being created in our own  country. 

Also alarming is the possibility that Chinese companies may be able to sue our government if 

changes in our laws are bad for their business. 

The Agreement does not define indirect expropriation nor the minimum standards of treatment for 

foreign investors. 

Our Parliament should not be voting on this legislation without knowing what these provisions may 

mean in the future. 

I await your response to me concerning these very important issues. 

Yours sincerely 

Pauline Sedgwick 
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